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Inverness Elementary School Transition 2022/2023 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

1. Where should I register my child for the 2022/2023 school year? 
 
Students in grades K – 7 who attended Inverness Elementary for the 2021/2022 school year will enroll at 
Moorhead Central School. Students in grade 8 who attended Inverness for the 2021/2022 school year will 
enroll at Merritt Middle School. Transportation will be provided to ALL K-7 students attending Moorhead 
Central, and will continue to be provided for 8th – 12th grade students who attend Merritt Middle and/or 
Gentry High School. 
 
Parents of students in grades K-7, who wish to send their students to Carver or Lockard may enroll at Carver 
and/or Lockard, but will be responsible for transportation. The District does not have a regular education or 
Exceptional Education route that takes students from Inverness Elementary School to Carver or Lockard. 
 

2. Where should I register my child if he/she will be entering Kindergarten for the 2022/2023 
school year? 

 
The District will be having a parent meeting for all of Inverness Elementary’s incoming Kindergarten 
parents and students on April 13, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., at the Rosser Early Learning Center in Moorhead, MS. 
We will discuss Kindergarten options and provide updates at this meeting. 
 

3. When can I begin registering my child for school? 
 
Registration will open during the week of March 28, 2022. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
registration, you may contact the school office at Inverness Elementary. 
 

4. Will there be an opportunity for parents and students to tour Moorhead Central and meet the 
Moorhead staff prior to the close of school? 

 
Yes. We will have an Open House program for all Inverness students and parents during the week of May 
16th. During this meeting, you will be made aware of information regarding uniforms, supply lists, 
personnel, etc. More information regarding date and time will be forthcoming as we get closer to the date. 
 
 
 
 

 
  

    


